
SAINT DOMINIC SCHOOL
250 Old Squan Road † Brick, New Jersey 08724

Tel: 732.840.1412 † Fax: 732.840.6457 † www.stdomschool.org

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your Child, ___________________________, in Grade __________ has been diagnosed

with an allergic reaction to peanuts, nuts and/or products containing these ingredients.

Although some children are only mildly allergic and require simple precautions, other children

have more serious, life-threatening allergies that necessitate more stringent precautions.

St. Dominic School is asking all parents to refrain from sending any peanut or nut containing

products into the classrooms for snacks. However, when the children are in the cafeteria, there

is a much greater possibility that students could have peanut butter or other meals containing

nut products.

In an effort to keep children with allergies from having an allergic reaction in the cafeteria, St.

Dominic School is designating a separate table for students with allergies.

Please sign the form below with your preference for your child’s seating in the cafeteria and

return the form to the main office immediately. Thank you for your cooperation in keeping your

child safe and healthy.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth K. Tonkovich Kristin Halldorson

Principal School Nurse

____ My child, _______________________________ , has allergies and I would

appreciate designated seating at a separate table in the cafeteria.

____ I do not wish my child, _____________________________ , to be seated at a

designated table for students with allergies. My child will be sitting with the rest of his/her class.

____________________________________ _________________

Parent’s Signature Date

____________________

Child’s Grade

Academic Excellence † Catholic Values

http://www.stdomschool.org

